

New Street, Gloucester, GL1 5BD Tel: 01452 521872 Fax: 01452 385847

Headteacher: Mrs S Matthews

Tuesday, 16 March 2021

Red Nose Day 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Comic Relief Red Nose Day this year is on Friday 19th March, raising money to help people living tough lives across the UK and Africa.

St Paul's are proud to be supporting this worthwhile charity by holding a non-uniform day.

The suggested donation is £1.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Matthews Headteacher

